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From: MENSINK Marco @cefic.be> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:23 PM
To: BURSI Camilla (CAB-SINKEVICIUS) @ec.europa.eu>
Subject: Chemical Strategy
 
Dear Camilla,
 

We hear the possible launch of the Chemical Strategy could be October 14th.
 
By coincidence that is exactly the week of our Cefic convention (all electronic this year).
 
Would the Commissioner be prepared to present this in a dialogue with our CEO’s.?
 

Date could be October 16th?
 
We have a session planned with DGENV team as well – Kestutis and others, but I think
there is value in having a full CEO dialogue with the Commissioner as well?
 
Please advise
 
Marco Mensink
Director General
Tel.          +32
Mobile   +32 
Email:     @cefic.be
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